
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
The Regular Meeting of the City Council of the City of Arroyo Grande scheduled for Tuesday,

September 10, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. has been canceled due to a lack of quorum.  A Special Meeting
will be held on Monday, September 9, 2024.

 

 

/s/Jessica Matson, City Clerk

 

 

Posted on August 30, 2024
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